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Letters to the Editor 
 
 
I was pleased to discover your site 
after becoming a sumo fan while 
watching basho broadcasts here in 
California on NHK TV for the past 
couple of years.  
 
Your magazine provides all the 
details of the sport that are not 
explained on the tv broadcasts. 
 
I am currently excited about the 10 
win streak Kotooshu is enjoying 
and am pulling for him to go all 
the way to the Emperor's Cup. He 
needs to get past Hakuho today,  

though. 
 
I am hoping to contact the 
English-language announcers and 
wonder if you have have an 
internet site or e-mail addresses 
for Hiro Morita, Ross Mihara and 
Murray Johnson. 
 
Thank you and keep up the good 
work. 
 
 
Howard Shintaku,  
Sacramento, CA 

Hello Howard, 
I hope this finds you well, and just 
wanted to let you know I have 
passed on your mail - to 2 of the 3 
lads mentioned.  I have also 
passed on your address so they 
may be in touch. 
 
Best wishes over there in the US, 
and thank you very much for your 
reading of, and comments on 
Sumo Fan Magazine. 
 
Mark Buckton,  Editor-in-Chief  
Sumo Fan Magazine

 


